19 Dec 07

Dr. Kendal,

For my prostate cancer, I would like to go to Loma Linda Institute in California and have a Proton Beam procedure. I have corresponded with them and they have accepted me as a patient, provided that I can supply the needed insurance.  Currently, I have my work Insurance (Blue Cross, Network Blue) as my primary insurance, with a backup insurance from Medicare and my military insurance Tricare for Life.  

Loma Linda has checked with Blue Cross Network Blue and ascertained that this insurance does not cover procedures performed out of the New England area. They have also ascertained that Medicare and Tricare for Life will pay for the procedure. They have suggested that I get my primary care physician to write to the Blue Cross Network Blue company and request an out of state procedure for the Loma Linda and stipulate that if this out of state coverage is unavailable to provide a letter of denial for Loma Linda and the other insurance companies. My insurance representative at Loma Linda is Julie at 909.558.8635.

I have also spoken to the representative for the Blue Cross Network Blue (Catherine Levine @ 1.800.258.9732 X230) regarding this out of state coverage unavailability issue and the representative has told me to have my PCP send a letter to the appropriate agency and request an out of state procedure with the proviso that if this coverage is not available, to please provide a letter of denial for Loma Linda and the other insurance companies. This representative has said that you would know who to correspond with (possibly Provider Services 1.800.882.2060 or Coordination of Benefits 1.800.839.8991).

I would like to speak with you about this matter so that we can work together to get this issue solved in an expeditious manner. The implementation of this Proton Beam procedure has been delayed several times for several reasons and I am hoping to push this process forward so that we can get this treatment underway before the cancer becomes untreatable with this Proton Beam treatment option.

Thank You,

Charles Cotnoir

